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Congratulations

From: Michelle Taff (contactcafe@callforentry.org)

To: joemorzuch@yahoo.com

Date: Monday, December 17, 2018, 3:35 PM CST

CaFÉ login: joemorzuch

Image Names:
Broken Palettes with Flags - Invited
Painted Strip - Invited

Joe Morzuch:

Do not reply to this email, it is not monitored 

Congratulations,

Your piece has been selected for the 34th Annual International Exhibition to be held at the Meadows Gallery, at
the University of Texas at Tyler, from January 22 - March 8, 2019. Juror Christina Rees selected works for this
exhibition from over 800 submitted pieces of art. All of the work was of a high quality and the competition was
vigorous. I am looking forward to seeing your work in person and assembling a fantastic exhibition.

The deadline for receipt of work is Wednesday, January 9, 2019. You may arrange a time for drop off by emailing
me directly at mtaff@uttyler.edu or ship to:

Michelle Taff / Meadows Gallery
The University of Texas at Tyler
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3900 University Blvd
Tyler, Texas 75799

All shipped artwork must be PREPAID and shipped in a re-useable crate or box and include a paid return
shipping label. All works must be installation ready. Framed pieces must be under Plexiglass. Works framed with
glass will not be accepted. Please see attached shipping instructions for more detailed instructions.

I will be sending you a copy of the University's loan agreement. This is a legal document that says you are
lending your artwork to the University for display. You may opt to accept the University’s insurance coverage for
your piece while it is on our campus. (This coverage does not extend to shipping and you should make
arrangements to insure your artwork if shipped.) All care will be taken in handling your work while it is here. This
loan agreement must be filled out in full and SIGNED as it is a legal document. You may include it with your
shipped work or scan it and email it to me.

All artists are invited to come to our reception and juror presentation on Thursday, January 31 at 6:00 pm at the
Meadows Gallery. I would love to include some information about the 33rd Annual International Exhibition artists
on our Facebook page during the run of the show. If you would like to include a 30 - 60 second video of you
making work or talking about your work, or a photograph of you at work in your studio, I would be happy to post
it.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions at mtaff@uttyer.edu or at 903-566-7237. Also, would you
be so kind to send me a response to this notification so I know I have a good email for you?

Thank you for entering the 34th Annual International Exhibition and once again, congratulations!

Sincerely,
Michelle Taff
Gallery and Media Coordinator
Department of Art and Art History
University of Teas at Tyler
mtaff@uttyler.edu
903-566=7237
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